
 
 
 
Memorandum No. LRS-2022-012 
  
TO  :  DEANS AND HEADS OF UNITS 

College of Engineering 
College of Science 
College of Social Sciences and Philosophy 
College of Home Economics 
College of Music 
College of Architecture 
College of Social Work and Community Development 
Archaeological Studies Program 
 

  
 
FROM  :  SARAH F. LUMBA-TAJONERA  

Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs  
Per OVCSA-IM-2022-061 

  
SUBJECT :  Submission of Photos and Videos of Limited Face-to-Face Activities  

for Parangal sa Mag-aaral 2022 
  
DATE  : 26 May 2022 
  
The Parangal sa Mag-aaral is a yearly recognition program for outstanding students and student 
organizations who have embodied Honor and Excellence during their stay in the university.  This 
year, the theme is “Kamulatan,” which celebrates the animation of the iskolar ng bayan’s spirit to 
venture and discover, to learn and critique, to examine and self-examine, to push the boundaries 
of convention, to share, teach, and serve. 
 
This year, as we celebrate the achievements of our students, the OVCSA would like to highlight 
the efforts of the university and the colleges toward the safe and gradual return of students to 
campus amid the ongoing pandemic.  
 
In line with this, we are inviting the college, the faculty, and the students involved in limited face-
to-face activities to share their photographs or videos from these activities to be featured in the 
Parangal sa Mag-aaral. These may include documentary footage of the activities, outputs from 
these activities, or even parts of the preparatory work for these activities. 
 
All photos and videos may be submitted through the link below. We are accepting contributions 
until Friday, 3 June 2022. 
 

https://bit.ly/F2FMediaSubmission  
 
We ask for your kind assistance in disseminating this call to pertinent faculty and students.  
 
Thank you very much. 

https://bit.ly/F2FMediaSubmission

